
From: Catherine Little
To: Planning and Zoning
Subject: 4 am lounge bar and grill /3974 nw 19 street
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2025 11:34:17 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Lauderhill. Exercise caution
when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.
Being the owner of property 500 feet of the subject parcel, I am saying NO to the property
3974 nw 19 street reason being,  this area is already surrounded by an excess of noise both
day and night. A hookah lounge, live entertainment, and restuarant would mean more noise,
loud music, and traffic in the surrounding area of the property.   
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